
January 4, 2018 

Interstate 
Highway 
Construction 

Antigo Construction, Inc. 
2520 N. Clermont St. 
Antigo, WI 84409 

Attention: Greg Christensen 

Subject: A.LP. 3-08-0020-056 
Eagle County Airport Apron Reconstruction 

Dear Greg, 

7135 South Tucson Way, P.O. Box 4356 
Englewood, Colorado 80155 

Telephone (303) 790-9100 
Fax (303) 790-8524 

On behalf of Interstate Highway Construction, Inc., I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your valuable contribution towards the successful completion of the above referenced project. Also, please 
take time to thank all of your employees for their cooperation and hard work. We look forward to working 
with your company on future projects as well. 

Joe Satriana 
Project Engineer 

ii A RALPH C. WILSON COMPANY 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 


